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A webinar is being held for Educators on the assessment model for vocational subjects on Monday 20th 
November at 3.00 pm. During the webinar an overview of the changes in the assessment model will be 
provided. All stakeholders agreed on the changes in the model of assessment and its implementation. 
Participants will also be given the opportunity to ask any questions or share any experiences related to the 
topic. Interested educators are invited to register on 
https://universityofmalta.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_ykjUMkGFQruwbIoD2ER9Ig  


